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Oppose SB698 

As a senior citizen, CCL holder, responsible firearm owner, and a law-abiding citizen 

I express my strong opposition to Senate Bill 698.  

The right to self-defense and to bear arms “shall not be infringed “no matter where 

one is. The areas and buildings you want to restrict are where a CCL holder is 

needed the most. It’s a proven fact that deranged mass shooters target gun free 

zones. This does nothing to deter criminals but does everything to deny law abiding 

citizens the right to protect themselves, their families and others around them.  
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